
 

 

 

Pancake Range  
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CC11192 
 

 

 
 

Buttermilk 
Pancakes 32g 

 

1 x 120 
 

VEGETARIAN 

• American-style pancake made with 
buttermilk, with a "fluffy", sponge 
texture: ideal for desserts, snacks 
or US style breakfasts. 

• Packed 24 x 5. 

• Made with British Lion free-range 
eggs. 

• Suitable for vegetarians. 

• Approx. 76 kcal per pancake. 

 

 
 

CC11240 
 

 

 

 

Butter Crêpes 
30cm (50g) 

 

1 x 100 
 

VEGETARIAN 

• Thin, traditional, French-style butter 
crêpes. 

• Made with free range British Lion 
eggs. 

• Packed 4 x 25. 

• Suitable for vegetarians. 

• Approx. 78 kcal per crêpe. 

 

 
 

CC11627 
 

 

 
 

American Style 
Pancakes 40g 

 

1 x 120 
 

VEGETARIAN 

• American-style pancake with a 
"fluffy", sponge texture and light 
vanilla flavour, ideal for desserts, 
snacks or US style breakfasts. 

• Made with British Lion free-range 
eggs. 

• Packed 24 x 5. 

• Suitable for vegetarians. 

• Approx. 95 kcal per pancake. 

 

 

CC11628 
 

 

 
 

Vegan 
American Style 
Pancakes 40g 

 

1 x 120 
 

VEGAN 

• American-style pancake made to a 
vegan recipe, with a "fluffy" sponge 
texture and light vanilla flavour. 

• Packed 24 x 5. 

• Suitable for vegetarians and 
vegans. 

• Defrosted shelf-life = 2 days 
(chilled). 

• Approx. 84 kcal per pancake. 

 

 

CC11638 
 

 

 
 

Vegan Blini 2” 
(8.5g) 

 

1 x 240 
 

VEGAN 

• Mini, Russian-style savoury 
pancakes made to a vegan recipe. 

• Ideal for canapés, party food, 
starters, tapas, breakfasts etc. 

• Suitable for vegetarians and 
vegans. 

• Approx. 14 kcal per blin. 



 

 

 

 

KB12040 
 

 

 
 

American Style 
Pancakes (40g) 

 

1 x 120 
 

VEGETARIAN 

• Ready-baked, round, sweet, soft 
vanilla flavoured American-style 
pancakes. 

• IQF for convenience and to reduce 
wastage. 

• Suitable for vegetarians. 

• Defrosted shelf-life = 48 hrs 
(chilled). 

• Approx. 116 kcal per pancake. 

images show serving suggestions 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Exclusively available from 
 

Central Foods Ltd, PO Box 14, BRACKLEY, Northants, NN13 5FF 
 

Tel: 01604 858 522   
     

                                             www.centralfoods.co.uk      enquiries@centralfoods.co.uk 
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